
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/9/2017 11:24:21 AM
Subject: Re: Cententarian Award

Ok. Please send it along to Debbie when you finish 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2017 11:21:49 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Cententarian Award 
 
 
Yes…we are reviewing it and making a couple of changes per the Lt. Gov.
 
 
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 11:19 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Fw: Cententarian Award
 
Did LG give you something on this?
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Parker, Debbie <dparker@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2017 10:58:48 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Cententarian Award 
 
Danny,
 
Did you and the Lt. Gov. have time to look at the Centenarian Award I gave you? We have 3 applications from 
individuals requesting the award. Would like to get those completed. Please let me know what you have 
decided.
 
Many thanks,
 
Debbie
 
 
 
 
Debbie Parker
Lt. Governor’s Office on Aging
803-734-1959
dparker@aging.sc.gov
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